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What’s been happening… 

Greetings from the OSH Club! 🌍 

 

 

Fortnightly Recap: 

We have had an adventurous last two weeks here at 
Boronia Heights OSHClub! The children have learnt about 
the importance of the environment and how to be 
sustainable during National Science Week. The students 
have also showcased their most creative costumes for 
book week, with characters such as Spiderman, Harry 
potter and Cat in the Hat! 

We have had lots of fun activities that have kept the 
students occupied and engaged. We have enjoyed 
making origami, playing chess, watching dance 
performances, and silent reading under our new “rainbow 
or gratitude” mural. The rainbow of gratitude features 
raindrops describing what each child is grateful for, 
designed and made by the students themselves! 
 

 
 

 

REMINDERS: 
 

Non-notified absences 
will incur a fee.  

 
Children must have a 
hat to play outside! 
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            Layne 
           Assistant Coordinator 

 

 

 

Holiday program: 

Spring Holidays are coming up 
and we have lots of exciting 
activities planned! The Spring 
holiday program is now 
available on our website and the 
parent portal. If you haven’t 
already, book in now to secure a 
spot!  

Friday 27th of September is a 
public holiday, therefore our 
service is closed* 

 

 

 

 

Paige 
Regional Manager 

Spring holidays 2024: Monday 23rd of September- October 4th of October (Public holiday: Friday 27th of September- 
service closed). 

 

 

Looking Forward 🌟 

 OSH Club Team 🌎 Meet our staff  

 

Erin 
Educator 

Cassie 
Coordinator  

 

Child safety standard 11: 
Here at OSHClub we follow the Child Safe 
Standards- a list of 11 standards we implement to 
always keep children safe. Child Safety Standard 
11 is about understanding policies and procedures 
that uphold child safety. This standard is followed 
by making sure all staff follow the correct 
procedures and understand all policies to ensure 
child safety, such as completing and reviewing 
the Policy of the Week, creating a risk 
management plan and signing the Safeguarding 
Children & Young People declaration form. 

If you have any suggestions on how we can 
further implement this standard, let us know! 

 

 
 


